
David  Gray  provides  injury
update ahead of Celtic game

Hibs  head  coach  David  Gray  has
provided a team news update ahead
of Sunday’s Scottish Cup Quarter-
Final against Celtic.
Joe Newell missed last weekend’s victory over Hearts with an
abdominal injury, whilst Warren O’Hora came off in the first
half of the Edinburgh Derby.

Speaking ahead of the game to Hibs TV Gray said:

“We’re in a good place. Obviously, Kwon can’t play because
he’s  on  loan  from  Celtic,  and  Joe  Newell  still  isn’t
available.

“Warren O’Hora came off against Hearts last weekend. Hopefully
that one isn’t as serious as we thought it was initially.
We’re monitoring him all the time, but he’s still got an
opportunity potentially. We will give him right up to the game
to see whether he can be involved. 

“Everyone  else  is  fit,  available,  and  had  a  full  week’s
training. Everyone is confident, there’s a feel-good factor at
the training ground, and we’ve got a fantastic game to look
forward too.”
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